
UPDATE ON TWO PARISH CHARITIES. 

This is the first time we have had two charity appeals running at 
the same time.  Liberia came upon us following the inspiring visit 
of Fr. Luigi.  We have responded to a wish to support his brother 
working in Liberia, a fellow SMA priest.  To date we have 
raised €2,320. 
Our second charity arose out of the donation by a member of a 
decorative Quilt.  We decided to conduct a raffle in support of the 
people of Gaza.  What we have witnessed on our TV’s is shocking 
and credit to our members we have responded generously.  From 
the raffle and from individual donations we have collected so 
far €1,915.  

The raffle for the Quilt will take place during our Family Day on 
Sept. 8th 

OUR INTERNATIONAL DAY—Sunday 8th September 

It is not necessary to extend an invitation to members to attend our 
International Day (8th Dec from 2.30 to 5.30pm).  It takes place in the 
SMA Grounds behind the church building.  Access to the grounds is 
between the church and the Parish Center. 

While there will be plenty of opportunities to taste different food 
items we are grateful to people who donate cakes for the tea/coffee 
stand.  These can be dropped off at the Parish Centre in the days 
leading up to the event. 

We thank those members who have volunteered to assist on the 

day.  If anyone is uncertain of how they can help please go to the  

information desk which will be located by the Parish Centre. 

WHO AM I? 

In response to the question, “Who am I?” Pope Benedict said on one occasion: 
“Each of us is the result of a thought of God. Each of us is willed by God. 

Each of us is loved by God. Each of us is necessary to God” 

Sometimes we are controlled too much by what other people think about us, say about us, 
or what we say about ourselves, but what people say about is none of our business.  What is 

important is how God sees you and what he says about you as in the following words of 
scripture: 

“I made you in my own image, and likeness and when I made you, I saw that you were 
good” (Gen 1:27, 31).  “You are precious in my eyes and I love you” (Isaiah 43).   If you could 

live out of these two biblical phrases it would make a big difference to your life.                 

Keep repeating them at odd times until they become part of you.  

We have installed a new television in the Room 9, beside the sacristy, which 
enables parents with young children to view the Mass on weekends.  If parents 
feel their children might be causing a disturbance in the church, we encourage 
them to make use of this facility.  

     What keeps the soul healthy?   
Allowing ourselves to be open to - wonder, mystery, love, nature, beauty, music 

and the arts, service for others, and awareness of the spirit within.  

SPIRITUAL BOOKS. We thank those people who are     
providing us with various spiritual books which we can offer 
for sale at €2 per book.  While it provides a good source of 
income for our Parish Charity it also offers members an     
opportunity to acquire, at very little cost, material to enrich 
their spiritual lives.   Check them out on the table at the back 
of the church.  
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